MANUFACTURING
A BRIGHT FUTURE
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Melissa Conlon

The Advanced Manufacturing Research
Centre (AMRC) North West is now
working with more than 60 SME
businesses in Lancashire.

Melissa Conlon, commercial director,
describes it as a “tremendous achievement”,
given the organisation has only recently been
established in its interim facility in Preston.

Plans for the new purposed built advanced
manufacturing research facility at the
Samlesbury Aerospace Enterprise Zone are
progressing well, with a scheduled opening
date of March 2021.

Lancashire is a work-leading region for
advanced manufacturing and engineering
with around 24 per cent of Lancashire SMEs
engaged in these sectors.

The AMRC North West has an ERDF
fully-funded contract to assist more than
200 manufacturing SMEs to adopt new
technologies and processes to ensure that
they are able to compete globally.

And while the help and support it is
delivering is varied, a number of key
themes have been identified.

Companies are keen to investigate how
they can obtain more real-time data
from their manufacturing equipment and
processes to inform potential gains in
productivity and quality.

Manufacturers are interested in exploring
Additive Manufacturing or 3D printing,
especially for prototyping, tooling, moulds
and for concept design.
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If you are a manufacturing SME in Lancashire the AMRC North West can help you to de-risk the adoption of new technologies, digitalise your current
processes and production, introduce robotics and automation and help with a whole range of manufacturing and organisational challenges.

For further information and to discuss your manufacturing challenges contact Nick Hall,
engagement manager AMRC North West on 07510 409646, 01254 947100 or at n.j.hall@sheffield.ac.uk




